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VIA EMAIL 
 
Rick Stogner 
Facility & Field Services Director 
Wake County Government, GSA/Facility & Field Services 
9000 Deponie Drive 
Raleigh, NC  27602 
 
Dear Mr. Stogner: 
 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture, Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) 
is pleased to announce funding has been allocated with the intent of establishing 
cooperative agreement(s) between NRCS and Wake County for the following seven 
Crabtree Creek watershed rehabilitation projects: 

 

*Note that these estimate amounts are reserved for NRCS review. Final values to be 
shown on agreement documentation. 
 
I understand that you and Matthew Hart met with our NRCS Engineering team this 
month to begin discussions of the planning, documentation, and work required.  As 
agreed during the virtual session Mary Waligora will follow-up on next steps.  In the 
meantime, should you have any questions, please contact Jim Kjelgaard at  
(919) 873-2130 or jim.kjelgaard@usda.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Beard 
State Conservationist 
 
cc: 
Matthew Hart, Wake County Government, civil engineer, Raleigh, NC 
James F. Kjelgaard, state conservation engineer, NRCS, Raleigh, NC 
Mary Waligora, assistant state conservation engineer, NRCS, Raleigh, NC 

NID Project Name Phase 
Estimated 

Amount to Wake 
County * 

NC00926 Crabtree Creek Watershed # 3 Planning $459,219 

NC01449 Crabtree Creek WS # 1 Assessment $28,500 

NC01450 Crabtree Creek WS # 2 Assessment $28,500 

NC01453 Crabtree Creek Watershed # 18 Planning $459,219 

NC01454 Crabtree Creek Watershed # 22B Planning $459,219 

NC01720 Crabtree Creek Watershed # 11A Planning $459,219 

NC04536 Crabtree Creek Watershed # 5A Planning $459,219 
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